
 

 

 

January 23, 2024 

 
Member Name 
Street Address 
City, State, Zip Code 
 
Dear Member: 
 
I have been asked by our Board to write to our members about our Chapter’s ability to continue as a fully 
functioning affiliate of MOAA.  For too long now, too few people have been doing the work necessary to 
keep the Chapter going.  Last year two of our most active members moved out of the area; we must 
replace them and refresh our leadership.  We need people like you to step up, if you can, and help. 
 
Your response to this informal questionnaire is important.  If members are not willing to assume 
leadership positions, we will have to proceed in another direction or fold.   
 
Therefore, I am asking you to indicate your interest in serving in any of the following duties by initialing 
the appropriate space(s): 
 
President ____    Vice-President ____    Secretary ____   Treasurer ____    Board of Directors ____ 
 
Legislative Advocacy (AiA) ____            VA Rome Clinic Volunteer ____                       Website _____ 
 
Newsletter ____     Spouse Liaison ____     Service Academy Selection Committee (22nd CD) ____  
 
Vets Advisory Committee (22nd CD) ____         Chaplain _____  
 
Feel free, if you wish, to comment on why you can or cannot serve in any of these roles ____________ 
___________________________________________________________________________________  
 
Please return this letter by February 1, 2024, in the enclosed postage paid envelope. 
 
Thank you for your prompt and candid response. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Joe Maurer 
President   
 
   


